M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
December 10, 2015
RE:
District Facilities Plan/Public Hearing Report

The Public Hearing for the proposed District Facilities Plan was held on Thursday, December 10, 2015.  The report is attached for your review.  This hearing report recommends that the new District Facility Plan developed by the Local Planning Committee and adopted by the Board on November 12, be approved as the new District Facility Plan.

I recommend the Board accept the Hearing Report, as presented.

Eric McArtor

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent


[image: image1.png]



